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Mathematics  
Over the next few weeks are going to 
continue to work on our counting and 
recognising the numerals to 5. We are 

also going to begin to think about 
repeating patterns as well as beginning to 

gain a better understanding of the key 
events which occur throughout the school 

day and in what order they happen.   
 
 

Communication and Language 
Over the next week we will be encouraging 

the children to share their ideas and 
opinions with the class. We will also 

develop our listening skills during circle 
time.  

 
 

Physical Development  
We will continue our weekly P.E 

sessions where we will continue to 
gain confidence in getting ourselves 

changed and ready for P.E.  
We will also continue to join in with 

activities to help to develop our 
writing such as ‘Dough Gym’ and 

‘Squiggle while you Wiggle’.  
 

Understanding the World  
This half term we will be finding out 
about different incredible animals. 

We will also be thinking about where 
in the world we might find them.  

We will also be continuing with our 
Forest School sessions on a Friday 
morning introducing tool use and 

campfire cooking.  
Expressive Arts and Design  

We will be developing our skills in using 
mixed media through a range of different 

farm inspired craft activities. 
 

Personal, Social and Emotional 
Development 

For the next few weeks we will continue to 
get to know each other and begin to think 
about our emotions, how these feel and 

how to deal with them.  
 
 

Literacy 
For the next few weeks we will be 
starting to look at Phase 2 phonics, 

introducing the children to new 
sounds and tricky words to learn in 

order to help them with their reading 
and writing. 

 

Amazing 
Animals 


